
April 26, 2017  
 
 
 
 
Ms.. Gail Rhodes 
Southside General 2 
613 Hicks St 
Lawrenceville, VA 23868 

Dear Ms.. Rhodes,  

The Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ) conducted an inspection on March 21, 2017 of the underground storage 
tank (UST) facility referenced above. This inspection did not reveal any compliance issues under 9 VAC 25-580-10 et seq. 
that need to be addressed at this time. Please note that this inspection and letter do not address compliance with financial 
responsibility requirements. Therefore, additional information may be requested to demonstrate compliance with 9 VAC 25-
590 (Virginia Petroleum UST Financial Responsibility Requirements). This information will be requested by DEQ’s Office of 
Financial Responsibility and Data Management (OFRDM). If you have any questions regarding the UST financial responsibility 
requirements or how to prepare the documentation, please contact Josiah Bennett, OFRDM, at (804) 698-4205. Please 
contact me at if you have any questions regarding the inspection. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Michael Kelly 
Petroleum Facility Inspector 
 
CC: Facility ID # 4001017 

 
Molly Joseph Ward 

Secretary of Natural Resources

PIEDMONT REGIONAL OFFICE 
4949-A Cox Road, Glen Allen, Virginia 23060 

(804) 527-5020 Fax (804) 527-5106 
www.deq.virginia.gov

 
David K. Paylor 

Director 
 

Jeffery A. Steers 
Regional Director

RE: UST Compliance at Southside General 2 (4001017) 
 18096 Christiana Hwy, Lawrenceville, VA 23868


